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Circular 
 

Spice mail will not be available with effect from 2nd October 2019.  Important mails may be backed 

up before the due date. It is also requested to use ICAR e-mail for all official communication. This 

is for your kind information and necessary action 

 

 

This is issued with the approval of Director 

 

         Sd/ 

Member Secretary 

Institute website and LAN 

committee 

 

 

Calicut 

24-09-2019 


